From: D.S.

To: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Re: Public records request
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 9:13:52 AM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good morning Jessica,

I’m sorry, but you are mistaken. According to the Vermont Attorney General’s prior statements, the Vermont
Attorney General is the agency which posses the authority and jurisdiction over nursing licensure of all nurses
licensed prior to 2003.

Please review the Vermont Attorney General’s prior statements re: the Vermont Attorney General’s licensing
authority, and provide the public records I have requested.

It isn’t clear from your email, but is the Vermont Attorney General stating that all the licenses he regulates from the
year 2003 forward, are no longer valid?

Thank you ever so much,
David Shaddy, RN

Sent from my iPhone





